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TRAFFIC NOTICE 

MARBLE BAR ROAD 

NULLAGINE ROADHOUSE 

Tuesday, 5 June 2012 @ 11am 

 

 
Main Roads WA would like to advise all road users that 
Nullagine Roadhouse in Nullagine on the MARBLE BAR 
ROAD is unable to provide Diesel temporarily. The nearest 
available diesel suppliers are located in Marble Bar (112 km 
North) and in Newman (192km South). 
 
This situation will be reviewed daily. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For further information please contact: 
Main Roads Customer Information Centre on 138 138 
Or refer to our website www.mainroads.wa.gov.au for up to date information. 

For road information around Western Australia  
www.twitter.com/wa_roads 
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